
4I have had a very busy and productive start to term 2! 

 

Students have enjoyed beginning to explore a range of quality texts to 
enhance there inferring skills, as well as being able to identify and 
utilise the structure of imaginative texts to apply in their writing.  

Students have been reading the novel “Blueback” during our shared 
reading and have been having discussions around the language the 
author uses to engage us.  Student have also been exposed to 
modern fairy tales to unpack the imaginative text structure and 
explore the moral of the stories. 

 

     

 

Guided reading groups is also an important and enjoyable part of our 
classroom.  Students explore quality texts, practice their inferring 
skills and are developing a love of literature.  

 

 

 



 

Students in 4I have impressed me with their use of descriptive 
language to write amazing descriptions of a variety of settings.  I am 
looking forward to seeing their writing skills continue to grow. 

 

 

 

4I continues to enjoy maths groups where they are involved in 
learning new concepts, consolidating learning and playing hands on 
mathematics games to enhance their multiplicative thinking.   

 
In Mathematics this term we are really focussing on developing our 
knowledge of Addition, Subtraction, Multiplication and Division and 
solving Mathematics word problems. Each week we will be focussing 
on a particular set of times tables and investigating problem solving 
questions. 

 

 



 

 

 

The students and I are very excited to see the progress 4I are going to 
make during the reminder of term 2. 
 


